
146

w27,036-55

Ottawa, 10th November, 1913.

sir,-

The Department received your letter with which

you forwarded your own travelling expense account for

October, and also constable Damt's; and in reply I have

to point out that these vouchers should have been sub-

mitted under cover of separate letters. If you will refer

to the letter of instructions sent you when you took office

you will see that you should not deal with more than one

subject in each letter. It is a matter ofhaconvenience

at Head-quarters when you fail to observe this rule.

Your obedient servant,

Lonh

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

H. Graham, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Lytton, B.C.

L'Œuvre.

Pook. Copp.
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